Lindenwood University

Digital Commons@Lindenwood University

Lindenwood Bulletins / Footnotes

Newsletters

3-12-1990

Lindenwood Bulletins, March 12, 1990

Lindenwood College

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/bulletins



Part of the Business and Corporate Communications Commons

BULLETINS

LINDENWOOD
COLLEGE

Volume 166, No. 13

March 12, 1990

BACK TO THE BOOKS

Welcome back to all students returning from spring break! Hope you all had a fun, restful week. As for the rest of us, it's been business as usual here at LC. Only about six weeks to go till you're out for the summer, so keep up the hard work!

BECK WINS SCHOLARSHIP

We're really excited to give you this news: LC senior Jim Beck is the winner of a \$30,000 scholarship to Washington University Law School. With his outstanding academic achievements and leadership qualities, Jim continues to shine as one of Lindenwood's finest students. Jim graduates in May with a B.S. in Political Science and Business Administration. Congratulations Jim and all the best in your law career!

STAR SEARCH

Continuing its search for the "best and brightest" students, LC is holding an expanded academic and talent competition for senior high school students. Dean of Humanities Jim Wilson is coordinating this year's Academic/Talent Awards Program and a team of faculty members will be selecting the winners. 10 to 30 scholarships will be awarded in each of the college's undergraduate degree programs. The award competitions are scheduled for March 24, March 30 and May 12.

BE TRUE TO YOUR SCHOOL

Lindenwood College continues its tradition of working with and for the St. Charles County community. In the past several months, LC has provided more than a million dollars in business to St. Charles businesses and vendors. The business was for supplies, renovations, equipment, etc. LC has also actively recruited local students to the college and a strong percentage of LC employees and board members are residents of St. Charles County. These are just a few of the many ways LC is becoming an even stronger part of the St. Charles community.

LOOKING AHEAD...

Here's a sneak preview of what's ahead for LC's 1990 graduates: Baccalaureate and Commencement rehearsal will be May 2 from 3:00 to 4:30 p.m. Baccalaureate is set for Friday, May 4 at 7:30 p.m. and Commencement will be held May 5, at 10:00 a.m. Mark your calender now!

WELCOME ABOARD

Lindenwood has a new Controller and Chief Finance Officer.

David Kandel joined the Lindenwood family March 1. Kandel is a CPA and holds a bachelor of science in accounting from Fairleigh Dickenson University in New Jersey.

CRITICAL QUESTIONS

Just a reminder: The weekly Lenten Lectures series starts this Tuesday from noon to 1:00 p.m. Dean of Students Chuck Bradburn is this week's featured speaker. This year's theme is "Decisions of the Decade (or, Necessities for the Nineties). Everyone is invited to attend the discussions on Tuesdays in the Heritage Room of Ayres Cafeteria.

BOOMERS & GOLDEN OLDIES

Baby boomers are preparing for their golden years.

Dr. Arlene Taich addressed a group of teachers, researchers, civil servants, sociologists, and older adults at the Regional Intergenerational Conference at SIU-Edwardsville February 26. She discussed intergenerational programming in the community. Recognized for her expertise in the field of gerontology, Taich is responsible for developing the gerontology degree at LC, one of a very few such programs in the U.S...

PIONEERING PROGRAM

Speaking of unique degree programs, Lindenwood is about to make history again with its newest graduate degree in Human Services Agency Management. The program is geared toward students interested in developing management careers in youth and community service agencies, like the Boy Scouts, Girl Scouts, 4-H, etc. Lindenwood is the first and only college in the country to offer a Master of Science in Human Services Agency Management. The program is being developed in association with the American Humanics Association and is being offered this spring.

COMING ATTRACTIONS

On the flip side of this week's "Bulletins," you'll find one of the Lindenwood ads currently running in local newspapers. We're pretty proud of this work, and response to the ad has been great for adult admissions. Next week...the MBA ad!

"BULLETINS" is published weekly by the Public Relations office. Students responsible for producing the newsletter are: Pam Allen, Kelly Boehmer and Jeanne Malpiedi. Please send your written notices to Phyllis Morris, director of public relations, via campus mail. Deadline is Thursday at 5 p.m. We welcome any anecdotes, news, information and input from Lindenwood faculty, staff and students.



Some college programs for adult students are positively prehistoric.

If it seems like you've spent eons working toward your college degree, check out Lindenwood College's accelerated adult degree program. Students attend seminar-style class one night a week at convenient locations and can earn up to 36 credit hours a year.

Lindenwood's accelerated degree

program was cited by the North Central Association of Colleges and Schools as a national model for adult education. Get in touch with your future and call the pioneers of adult education: Lindenwood College, 949-2000. We're proud of our past and excited about your future! Call 949-2000 for information.



Olivette · St. Charles · Westport